New Application for Model Law Engineers (MLE)

At its meeting on February 15, 2019 the Board approved a new application for Professional Engineer
Licensure by Reciprocity for Model Law Engineers. This streamlined application removes the requirement
to additionally submit an experience record, transcripts, exam and licensure verifications, and professional
references as long as an official NCEES record is submitted to the KSBTP that shows the MLE designation.
We are excited to offer this new expedited process for one of the most commonly received application types
in our office.
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https://ksbtp.ks.gov/docs/default-source/default-document-library/professional-engineer-by-reciprocity-(mle)-applicationab744208ab2b6106837eff000027ec10.pdf?sfvrsn=f15f231e_0
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